
 
 

From: Gerry Broome [mailto:gbroome@copiahbank.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 4:57 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: reference: assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
It appears that FDIC has taken the same approach as our government.  Let the average person bail out 
the big banks.  These are the ones who made huge profits, paid big bonuses, and were not under 
control.  You are penalizing the ones who have done things right.  This will affect our earnings and will 
affect our capital.  Isn’t this why the big banks are asking for government money?  Please reconsider this 
special assessment.  Also, realize the impact this assessment will have on small community banks. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Gerry Broome (GBroome@copiahbank.com) 
Copiah Bank N.A. 
101 Caldwell Drive 
Hazlehurst, MS  39083 
601-894-3923 
 


